
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Us for Parent-Teacher 

Conferences! 

 

Parent-Teacher Conferences are held every 

January, but may be held more frequently upon 

parental request. These conferences provide for 

a great opportunity for you to talk with your 

child’s teacher about what your child is learning 

in school and how these academics can be 

supported and carried out at home. 

 


